Club Captain’s Corner

By Kalani Schrader

May is shaping up to be a busy month for OCC athletes. The canoe
racing season is getting started with two pre-season long distance races. On
Saturday, May 10, Hui Nalu is sponsoring the Kala Kukea Ironman race
starting at Maunalua Bay Beach Park. . . And then on the following
Saturday, May 17, Lanikai will be sponsoring the second annual George
Perry Memorial Keiki race held at Kailua Beach Park. Last year, OCC Jr.
Rigger crews brought home two firsts and a second place finish. . . Coaches
and crews get ready! . . The men’s volleyball program will be working hard
to qualify for this year's USVBA national championship tournament which
will be held in Kansas City from May 24-31. Good luck. . . And don't for-
get the OCC sponsored Open Ocean [nvitational Swim scheduled for
Saturday, May 10. .. Good luck to all OCC participating athletes and sup-
porters who make these events a success. @

Outrigger Canoe Club - 1997 Paddling Coaches

Head Coaches ~ Mark Sandvold Upper Division
Traci Phillips Women Steve Scott
Upper Division
Girls 12 Jaren Hancock Men Kala Judd
Boys 12 Mike Town
Girls 13/14 Traci Phillips Women Masters/
Boys 13/14 Bill Bright Senior Di Guild
Girls 16 Kalani Schrader Women Golden/
Boys 16 Paul Friese Masters Di Guild
Girls 18 Marshall Rosa Men Masters/
Boys 18 Dave Buck Senior Mark Sandvold
Bruce Black
Women Novice B Donna Kahakui Men Golden
Women Novice A Liz Perry Masters Bruce Ames
Conne Sutherland

Men Novice B Todd Bradley
Men Novice A Tracy Selling



